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I urge you to oppose HJR 23, which would allow the Legislature to retain personal 

kicker payments owed to Oregon taxpayers. The kicker represents unanticipated tax 

revenue, which hardworking Oregonians need more than state budget writers. The 

governor already has proposed to increase state spending by 20% over the next two 

years even as taxpayers struggle to cover the ever-increasing cost of food, fuel and 

housing. 

 

The kicker belongs to taxpayers. HJR 23 would allow legislators to take it. Please 

support hardworking Oregonians and oppose this bill. 


